# **COMMENT FORM**

# 22 Side Road Reconstruction (Fifth Line – 50m East of Elizabeth Street)

Public comments regarding this project are invited. All comments will be maintained on file for use during Final Design and Construction.

Address: // 900	22"	310	EROLD
Telephone Number		Email	
COMMENTS:			
THE RUAD	15 0	RRENTLY	DANGEROU
DUE TO	Ex cessive	SPEE	01~G+
DISRESPECT	FOR	TRAFFIC	RUCES
15 15 IM	PERITIVE	71441	TRAFFIC
CACM ING	MEASYRUS	ARE	PyT IN
PLACE TO	AVOID	FATAC	ITIES
	,		

# (USE REVERSE SIDE IF REQUIRED FOR ADDITIONAL COMMENTS)

Completed forms can be delivered or mailed to: Mrs. Teri Hoey, C.E.T.
Supervisor of Construction
Town of Halton Hills

1 Halton Hills Drive

Halton Hills ON L7G 5G2 Tel: 905-873-2601 ext. 2309

Fax: 905-873-3036

Email: terih@haltonhills.ca

### **COMMENT FORM**

22 Side Road Reconstruction (Fifth Line – 50m East of Elizabeth Street)

Public comments regarding this project are invited. All comments will be maintained on file for use during Final Design and Construction.
Name: PATRICK & DINNIE NOIA
Address: 1/348 22 SIDIE PORD LIMITIONSE
Leiebuone Member EWall
COMMENTS:
OUR WELL IS NOT ATTACHED TO DIDE
BUT IS SPAINS FRD (BRICLED WALL
TO' DREA 3" DIA) REGULSTING 17
PRISESUMAY TEST TO BIE DO-R DIETERA
AND AFTER PLANNING CONSTRUCTION
AT FOUNS PERDENSIE
PS Diesign sources Good And is
NICESSED BUT WHAT ABOUT GAS INTO
THE VILLAGE + INTERNET ? CANTWHENTO
(USE REVERSE SIDE IF REQUIRED FOR ADDITIONAL COMMENTS) EXPISET OVER

Completed forms can be delivered or mailed to:

Mrs. Terl Hoey, C.E.T.

Supervisor of Construction

Town of Halton Hills

1 Halton Hills Drive

Halton Hills ON L7G 5G2

Tel: 905-873-2601 ext. 2309 Fax: 905-873-3036

Email: terih@haltonhills.ca

CONISIDERED AT SOME POINT?

(3 WAY. STOP AT WOLSELEY STICK TELIZEBETH SPREADING WOULD HERP TO SLOW TRAFFIRE
THAN UNLLASIE) & ALLOW PRDIZSTAINUS A SPREAD CROSSING

NOTE

ARE THE LARGE CHANGE TRUCKS GOING TO BE

COMING THROUGH THE VILLAGE AGAIN?

THERE IS A BIG TNUCREASE IN TRUCK TRAFFIC

LATELY. THEY COMES INTO THE CLOSED QUARRY

ONTHE STH LINE & CROSS THROUGH IT TO.

THE 4TH LINE QUARRY TO SAUE GOING

VIA #T

# **COMMENT FORM**

22 Side Road Reconstruction (Fifth Line – 50m East of Elizabeth Street)

Public comments regarding this project are invited. All comments will be maintained on file for use during Final Design and Construction.

Name: Dave Tulie Pfohl

Address: 11299 22 d Sideroad

Telephone Number Email

COMMENTS: There are a lot of positives

with the 22 nd Side Road Reconstruction project.

However, our biggest concern remaining is

the speed of the traffic. We feel

with the straightening of the curve, the

speed is only going to increase. Has

there been any consideration of speed

bumps stop signs or flashing speed limits

with more signage?

# (USE REVERSE SIDE IF REQUIRED FOR ADDITIONAL COMMENTS)

Completed forms can be delivered or mailed to:

Mrs. Teri Hoey, C.E.T.

Supervisor of Construction

Town of Halton Hills

1 Halton Hills Drive

Halton Hills ON L7G 5G2

Tel: 905-873-2601 ext. 2309

Fax: 905-873-3036

Email: terih@haltonhills.ca

#### Teri Hoey

From: Dick Spear

**Sent:** March 12, 2018 12:50 PM **To:** Teri Hoey; Aaron Brown

**Subject:** FW: Resurfacing of 22nd Sideroad

#### Dick

From: Clark Somerville

**Sent:** Monday, March 12, 2018 12:48 PM **To:** Chris Brackley; Chris Mills; Dick Spear

Cc: Ted Brown; Bryan Lewis

Subject: Re: Resurfacing of 22nd Sideroad

#### Chris

A lot of good technical questions. I have copied Chris Mills and Dick Spear from the town who can get

answers for you.

Regards

Clark Somerville Sent from my iPad

On Mar 12, 2018, at 12:44, Chris Brackley



Hello all,

I was away for the meeting about the resurfacing of 22nd Sideroad, but I am generally quite pleased with the plans I'm seeing around the changes to our road. I do have a number of questions however:

- 1. I see that the water line is certainly on the list of concerns (someone shared a pdf of the presentation with me). I would like to know what (if any) info you need from us about the waterline. I don't know how much I can share with you as I don't know a whole lot about what's underground but clearly I'd like to help as much as I can especially to ensure that the pipe is not damaged. I wonder too if the pipe can be upgraded in any way within this process (in terms of replacing the section that gets exposed, burying it deeper, and/or insulating it in some way).
- 2. I am glad to see the sidewalks and curbs planned for the redo but do have concerns about the loss of the trees on the island out front of my house (11228 22nd Sideroad or Newton Street as you've signed our little laneway (not Delaware St. as it's written on the plan BTW)). I wonder what involvement we can have in the saving of any of the trees that are currently there (we've finally got a bit of a visual block from the road and I fear we're going to lose this), and/or input we can have about what goes back in after construction.

- 3. I am curious what phase two may look like? Is the sidewalk only planed for this little section of 22nd or might it extend further East along 22nd in the next phase?
- 4. The location of the crosswalk is also kind of goofy for us folks East of the School. Currently there are many kids coming from this side of town on foot to school and to be honest with the crosswalk at the Western side of the parking lot none of the kids really use it. They cross over at the Eastern edge of the school parking lot. Any chance a crosswalk at *this* end could be considered?

Many thanks, and I look forward to learning more about how I can help this project succeed, Chris

#### Teri Hoey

From:

Lizon Mick

Sent:

March 16, 2018 2:06 PM

To:

Teri Hoev

Cc:

Ted Brown; Bryan Lewis

Subject:

Re: Limehouse - 22nd Side Road Reconstruction

**Attachments:** 

Limehouse phase 1.pdf

#### Good afternoon,

Our family shares water with the line that runs across 22nd sideroad. Enclosed is where the pipe for water line is and size of pipe.

Would it be possible to be on site when construction crew reach the area highlighted in enclosed attachment? We could help locate and inspect what is under the road. We also would like assurances that our line will be repaired should it be damaged. How far is the 1st phase going to reach? Is it going to be passed Elizabeth St. or before Elizabeth St.?

Will this new construction in village stop the truck traffic on bridge and road?

Will there be another community meeting answering everyone's questions? I believe there should be another meeting prior to your final design and construction.

It is very refreshing to see some changes are going to be made around the school and road in our village.

Delaware St is mentioned below 22nd sideroad is this not Newton St?

Thank you for your prompt response.

Sincerely Lizon Mick

On Thu, Mar 1, 2018 at 4:01 PM, Lizon Mick Good afternoon Mrs. Hoey,



After last evening's presentation we discussed the spring water line which runs across 22nd sideroad and Elizabeth area.

Would you kindly forward the drawings which I can then forward to the neighbour's and to my son. They will be able to show where the water line runs.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely, Lizon Mick

#### **Teri Hoey**

From:

Irene Westerveld

Sent:

March 2, 2018 11:11 AM

To:

Teri Hoey

Subject:

Limehouse 22nd Sdrd reconstruction - open house

#### Hi Teri,

Thank you for hosting the Community Open House in Limehouse. I think the residents appreciate being kept informed and included in the construction planning and process.

Could you please email a copy of the presentation to me?

In future, i think having a longer Q & A time would be beneficial and worthwhile.

Would you consider providing us with a copy of the presentation (perhaps, with a slide with your contact information/comment form) for the Limehouse Memorial Hall website? We would link it to the event descripton on the Events page. <a href="limehousemh.wixsite.com/hall">limehousemh.wixsite.com/hall</a> Thank you.

Irene Westerveld

President, Limehouse Memorial Hall Board